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STATUTORY SICK PAY (SSP) 

(COVID-19) 
 

You can get £94.25 per week Statutory Sick Pay (SSP) if you’re too ill to work.  
It’s paid by your employer for up to 28 weeks. 
 
If you are staying at home because of COVID-19 you can now claim SSP.  
This includes individuals who are caring for people in the same household and  
therefore have been advised to do a household quarantine. 
 
To check your sick pay entitlement, you should talk to your employer, and visit the  
Statutory Sick Pay (SSP) page for more information. 

 

SSP start date 

We are legislating for SSP to be paid from day 1, rather than day 4, of your absence from work if 
you are absent from work due to sickness or need to stay at home due to COVID-19. Once the 
legislation has been passed, this will apply retrospectively from 13 March.  

You should talk to your employer if you are eligible for SSP and need to claim. 

 

Proof of sickness 

If you have COVID-19 or are advised to stay at home, you can get an ‘isolation note’ 
by visiting NHS 111 online, rather than visiting a doctor.  

For COVID-19 cases this replaces the usual need to provide a ‘fit note’ (sometimes 
called a ‘sick note’) after 7 days of sickness absence. 

More information can be found here: https://www.gov.uk/statutory-sick-pay  

 

Government updates on Coronavirus in and sick pay will be available on this page:	
https://www.gov.uk/statutory-sick-pay  

 
 


